
 TRINITY NOTICES AND NEWSLETTER FOR 4th – 7th August      

On  Sunday 7th at 10a.m. the service at Trinity will be one of Holy Communion led by 

Revd.Jason Vinyard.   All are invited to share in the service and also to share coffee and fellowship 

downstairs afterwards.   The Circuit Zoom service will be led by Hannah Stammers at 6pm.   (N.B. On 

7th August there will be a Market in Cornhill and the Buttermarket so parking might be difficult.) 

The Circuit Plan for September to November is available.   Take a copy or read it on one of 

the noticeboards.      6pm Zoom Services for the Circuit will continue on the 1st & 3rd Sundays of each 

month and details of how to join in will be put out from the Circuit Office. These services are for 

anybody, even if you already worship in person in a building; they provide for a quiet time of 

sharing.  You will see that some of the quarter’s services here may be a little different, including our 

Harvest Festival on 2nd October, followed by shared food, and café church on 18th September. 

The date for reopening the CAFÉ at TRINITY CHURCH will be 7th September between 9.30 

and 12 noon. Come along, meet a friend, or share friendship with our passing, market-going, 

neighbours.  Please pray for those working to make this happen. 

From Chris Spencer: Suffolk Historic Churches Ride & Stride is on Sat.10th September.   If 

anyone is planning to walk or cycle please ask me for sponsor forms.   I would also be grateful for 

people to help by sitting in the church foyer on the day signing people in who visit us.   The more 

that help,  the less time you will be “on duty”. 

From Caroline Edwards, Circuit Administrator: News items, articles, reviews are welcome for 

the Circuit Newsletter by Monday 15th August to the Circuit Office.   This will be read by all our circuit 

churches, and beyond, so a good way to advertise forthcoming events to the community.  

Vaughan Tong, as Pastoral Secretary, asks us to remember to share concerns about pastoral 

needs with either him or Revd. Jason, particularly during this time of year when our grapevine is at 

its least effective.  We would rather be told many times than not at all.   He also reminds us that the 

latest edition of “Forum” magazine is now available: please take a copy.  

   As we found out during the pandemic lockdowns, it is good to keep in touch.   Each week, 

notices or news can be sent to Josie Keys to be included in this newsletter.   Please note new phone 

number:  01284 489059 or email jkeys@live.co.uk 
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